

Marks Road • Stubbington

Fareham • Hampshire • PO14 2AT

Tel: 01329 664251

Fax: 01329 668525

Email: school@croftonschool.co.uk
Website: www.croftonschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Simon Harrison BA (Hons) FHA

Our Ref: LBE/SR/DramaTheatre trip/Yr7&8

26 March 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians

Off Site Activity

We are taking a party of Yr 9 & 10 GCSE Drama students to see the School of Rock – Musical and have decided to open the trip to Yr 7 & 8 students.

Venue: New London Theatre, London
Date: Thursday 28 June 2018
Learning Outcomes: To experience live theatre.

There will be a total of 45 students in the party together with 5 members of staff. The group leaders for the activity are Miss Blake and Miss Knight.

Dress: Smart/casual

Transport: Coach
Time of Departure: 15.30

Place of Departure/Return: S School car park

Anticipated Return: 12.30-01.00 Friday 29 June (students will call when 20 mins away from school)

Cost: £42.00

To include: Ticket to show and transport to and from event

Additional details/requirements: Students must attend school on Friday 29 June at normal time. Students should bring sufficient food and water for dinner and some money to buy a programme and snacks.

Attendance on this trip is conditional on good attendance and behaviour in school. Should your son's/daughter's behaviour or attendance fall below the expected standard, they will lose their place on the trip and any monies paid.

Contact point only to be used in an emergency: Please note that unless otherwise stated, the initial emergency contact point at school will be Mrs Badesha. The trip organiser will have school mobile number 07792495333 for emergencies.

Unfortunately numbers are limited, so if the trip is oversubscribed there will be a ballot. Unsuccessful students will be put on a waiting list to take the place of anyone who drops out.

If your son/daughter's involvement in this activity affects deadlines in relation to the submission of work, they should inform the member of staff concerned.

If you would like your child to go on the trip, please complete the enclosed reply slip and return to the Finance office with payment by **Monday 16 April 2018.**

Yours faithfully

Miss Blake & Miss Knight Teachers in Charge